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Classmates: 
We hope this finds you well.  It has been a crazy year.  We wanted to share a few things with 
you. 

Class Reunion 
You recall our 25th reunion, which was originally scheduled for last year, had been postponed to 
this June.  Due to the pandemic, the College issued a statement which changes the reunion 
plans for this year: 
 

 
 
Big Announcement about Big Bash  
  
To Alumni in Reunion Classes: 
 
While this year’s Big Bash in June will not occur in 
its traditional way due to the pandemic, we are 
providing other in-person opportunities this summer 
and fall to connect with your classmates, other 
alumni, and the College. 
 
Remember that last year’s Big Bash was postponed 
to this year, so those reunion classes are included 
in this plan. This year includes classes ending in 0, 
1, 5, and 6. Please note the dates and activities 
below and be on the lookout for more information. 

https://wabash.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=75b82c34932ccac84e8c7c311&id=460b2569ac&e=067ef68632


 
 Saturday, June 5 

After nearly 15 months of campus not being open 
to visitors, we are opening campus for part of this 
day. Please plan to come to campus, bring your 
family, and walk through buildings including the 
new Little Giant Stadium. 
  
 
Saturday, September 11 
Full day celebration of 50th reunion classes 
(classes of 1970 and 1971) and the Golden Little 
Giants. 
  
Saturday, October 16 
Tailgates for 5-year to 45-year reunion classes 
and the class of 1966. 
  

 
Scott Simpson Tells the Story of Operation Frijoles 

 
Scott Simpson has been working on a video concerning Operation Frijoles: 

Over the last few months, I spent a lot of time researching Operation Frijoles and Jim Shanks. 
The end result is the attached film about Shanks and the 1965 heist. 

This is just a rough cut of the movie. At some point in the future I'd love to add original music 
and professional narration. But for now, my wife and kids are tired of hearing about Jim 
Shanks, and I probably should take a little break. 

I hope you enjoy my little movie. And if you wanted to share it with our class or with 
anybody else you think might enjoy it, I'm okay with that. 

https://youtu.be/M51D8elTsbk 

Great job Scott and thank you for sharing! 
 

 
 

We caught word that the College will launch its eighth Day of Giving on 
Thursday, April 8. You can support our students, unlock $520,000 in 
pledges, and help your living unit, sport, or club meet its goal as we go 

#AllForOneWabash. 

https://youtu.be/M51D8elTsbk
https://wabash.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=75b82c34932ccac84e8c7c311&id=460b2569ac&e=067ef68632


Jim Hawksworth elected NAWM Vice President 
I am happy to report that Jim Hawksworth was elected NAWM Vice President!  He will serve 
as Vice President for two years and then serve as President for two years.  Congratulations 
Jim! 
 
If you have any news to share with the class, please let us know.  We hope you and your 
families are doing well. 

Wabash Always Fights!  
 
Joe Samreta    Kyle Rapp 
samretaj@yahoo.com   fijidoc27@gmail.com 
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